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Sharon Craig

From: Clerk (Whalley Parish Council) <clerk@whalleyparishcouncil.org.uk>

Sent: 02 January 2019 10:13

To: planning

Cc: Dave Sleight

Subject: 3/2018/1124 Oakhill School BB7 9AF - Response from Whalley Parish Council

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning, 

 

On behalf of Whalley Parish Council we would like to make the following observations on the proposed 

planning application detailed above. 

 

‘Whalley Parish Council observes that the increase in the number and size of the housing will 

naturally lead to more car traffic. This is of a particular concern during the morning rush hour when 

children will be using the school entrance. The Council therefore recommends that if approval is 

given, the road link to the Lawsonsteads development suggested in the plans, should be the only route 

for road traffic to access the site.' 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mandy Richardson 
Clerk to Whalley Parish Council 
 
18 Moor Field 
Whalley 
BB7 9SA 
 
Tel : 07429 380356 
 

 
 


